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Director Mackey,
I wish to register my objection to Item B,  allowing utility-scale energy systems in the AZD and to changing AZD
definitions. For centuries, this has been an agricultural county & we have continued to protect farmland through
zoning & Ag easements. There needs to be a critical mass of farms in an area to support the ag supply businesses
necessary to ease of farm operation. Depletion of farm acres through non-farm uses potentially  jeopardizes the
viability of those businesses, thereby hurting farmers. This isn’t a nostalgic look back, but a plan for future
agriculture to feed our growing population. Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone
Marian Fry
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